



INTRODUCTION


The	launch	of	the	Highland	Park	EMS	System’s	Physician	Response	Vehicle	(PRV)	Program	has	been	a	
95/5’er…	95%	great,	5%…	eh,	maybe	some	things	to	iron	out.	Not	a	bad	percentage	considering	the	size	
and	scope	of	this	operation!	We	greatly	appreciate	our	supporters,	and	for	those	with	an	understandable	
dose	or	skepticism,	please	do	not	be	shy.	Share	your	thoughts,	your	concerns,	your	experience.	We	are	

open	to	all	feedback.	


A	singular	goal:	to	support	our	field	providers	in	delivering	exceptional	patient	care,	will	be	the	
lifetime	PRV	motto.	We	welcome	efforts	to	further	that	aim.


Moving	forward,	the	HP	EMS	Team	will	periodically	select	a	case	or	topic	for	discussion.	Along	with	our	
providers	we	want	to	stimulate	conversation,	investigation,	curiosity,	and,	of	course,	knowledge.	

IMPORTANTLY,	we	need	your	feedback!	Please	share	with	your	medical	officer	or	EMS	coordinator	any	
interesting,	confusing,	or	rewarding	encounter	or	concept.	It	can	be	as	specific	as,	“what	in	the	world	was	
that	heart	rhythm?!”	to	“the	entire	concept	of	aortic	dissection”	(don’t	worry,	we	can	break	it	down	into	

usable	nuggets).	No	offer	too	small,	no	suggestion	too	large.	


Stay	tuned	for	the	upcoming	First	Case!


Professionally,


Dr.	Ben	Feinzimer

EMS	Medical	Director	-	Highland	Park
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